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Unpaid Clubs Become
Suspended

Hello Division 14!

I hope that your February has been going well

as of yet! As Spring Rally is getting closer and

closer, I am excited to be able to see you all at

the rally! It will be a great time for us all to

celebrate our accomplishments for the 2022-

23 Key Club Year for Division 14. Please check

your emails, there will be lots of important

info sent out in the next few weeks! As

always, if you have questions or concerns,

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

February 25, 2023
Division 14 Spring Rally

March 31-April 2, 2023
K-T District

Convention at The Park
Vista in Gatlinburg, TN 

April 21-23, 2023
Spring Board Meeting

in Knoxville, TN 

July 4-11, 2023
K-T District Tour for

International
Convention



Spring Rally Elections

District Convention

Our annual K-T District District

Convention is just around the

corner! This year, we are going to

be having District Convention at

The Park Vista Hotel in

Gatlinburg, TN from March 31 to

April 2, 2022. Further information

is available at ktkey.org! 

As the 2022-23 Key Club Year comes to an end, so do our offices. I will not be

running for reelection as Lieutenant Governor for our division, therefore we will

need people to run to ultimately have someone succeed me as Division 14

Lieutenant Governor. Lieutenant Governor is one of the most important positions

in Key Club and they are responsible for ensuring that their division is managed

well and helping their community. The Lieutenant Governor must attend several

important events, including District Convention in Gatlinburg, Spring Board in

Knoxville, and other events. You must prepare a short speech for your candidacy

and it is strongly encouraged that you email me declaring your candidacy. You

must also attend the Spring Rally in February to be eligible to run. If you have any

questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Spring Rally

Our Division 14 Spring Rally is a little over a month away!

The rally will be held on Saturday, February 25 from 11:00

AM to 1:00 PM.  Events include electing our 23-24

Lieutenant Governor, endorsing a nominee for K-T Most

Outstanding Key Clubber, and nominations for District

Board positions. We are currently seeking any Kiwanis

members, sponsors, etc. For the interviews for Most

Outstanding Key Clubber. A Google Form will be sent out

within the week that your clubs will receive and need to

fill out in regard to intending on attending Spring Rally. If

you have any questions, volunteers for interviews, and

other matters relating to the rally, please do not hesitate to

contact me. 


